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COMMENCEMENT ACTIVITIES 

*May 9: 5:30 p.m.* 
Graduation rehearsal will be held 
on Saturday, May 9 from 5:30 to 
6:30 p.m. in the Williams-Brice 
Gymnasium. It is important that 
those graduates participating in 
Commencement attend. The Alumni 
Association will present each 
graduate with a pocket-size 
miniature diploma (an exact dupli­
cate of the "real" thing} at 
rehearsal as a gift, welcoming them 
into the Alumni Association. 

*May 9: 6:30 - 8 p.m.* 
The Coastal Carolina Alumni 
Association will host a "Garden 
Party" for all May graduates 
immediately following the 
rehearsal. Graduates and their 
families are invited to attend thi 

' . . ~ reception to be held in Spadoni 
Park in front of Wheelwrig~t 
Auditorium. Chancellor Eaglin, 
faculty, college administration, 
and alumni will be present to share 
in congratulating our newest 
alumni. (Rain location is 
Wheelwright Auditorium.} 

*May 10: Commencement 4 p.m.* 
Commencement will be held.at 4 p.~. 
in the Williams-Brice Gymnasium. 
Graduates will assemble in the 
student Center. (Rain location is 
Williams-Brice Building.) A 
special reception, hosted by the 
Coastal Alumni Association, will be 
held immediately following the 
ceremony on the patio of the Fine 
Arts Building. 

*May 10: Graduate & Family Photos* 
Immediately following the Commence­
ment Exercise, the Alumni Associa­
tion will sponsor photograph 
sessions for graduates and their 
families. Single protrait or 

USC-COASTAL CAROLINA COLLEGE 
Office of Public Relations PO Box 1954 Conway, SC 29526 

family portraits can·be made. 
Photographs will be taken on a 
first-come, first-served basis and 
usually takes no more than five 
minutes. Payments must be made at 
time of the order. The photographs 
will be mailed to graduates within 
three to four weeks from the Alumni 
Office. 

CORRECTION: 

The Nursing pinning ceremony will be 
Saturday, May 9 at 1:30 p.m. 

CONTEST WINNERS 

he ninth annual Mathematics 
Contest was held at Coastal on 
Thursday, April 23. More than 200 
students from twenty-two high 
schools participated in the compe­
tition, which was sponsored by 
Coastal's School of Mathematics and 
Com uter Science, the Coastal 
Education~l Foundation, Inc., and 
the Mathematics Advancement Council 
of Horry-Georgetown. 

In the opening ceremony, Dr. Joseph 
Cicero, dean of the School of 
Mathmema~ics and Computer Science, 
welcomed the participants to campus 
and introduced Colonel Joseph J. 
Redden, commanding officer of the 
354th Tactical Fighter Wing, Myrtle 
Beach Air Force Base, who gave some 
brief remarks about the importance 
of mathematics. 

ABLE PARTICIPANTS ARE WINNERS 

Members of Coastal Carolina's ABLE 
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(A Better Life-style Experience) 
class won several awards at the 
Myrtle Beach Recreation Depart­
ment's Senior Games held in Myrtle 
Beach April 22 and 23. 

Over thirty members of the class 
participated in the Senior Games. 
Winners from the ABLE class in 
their specific age categories are 
as follows: 

*GOLF* 
Betty Hammel and Mae Ziglar, 1st 

place 
James Ziglar, 2nd place 
Roy Glover and Alexander Collette, 

3rd place 

*HORSE SHOES* 
Jack Ziglar and Roy Glover, 1st 

place 

In addition, Sarah Hardee won 1st place 
honors in the football and softball 
throw and the basketball free throw 
and 3rd place in Ping-Pong. Chuck 
Haynes took 1st place in the half-
mile and one mile walk and in the 
25 yard breast stroke. 

CERNY HAMED DIRECTOR 
OF MBA PROGRAM AT COASTAL 

Ed Cerny, assistant professor of 
marketing, has been named 
Internship director and director of 
MBA Programming for the E. Craig 
Wall, Sr. School of Business 
Administration. Beginning this 
fall, the University of South 
Carolina will offer a professional 
MBA program via ETV on the Coastal 
Carolina campus. 

Although ETV-MBA has been in 
existence since 1970, there will be 
a new emphasis placed on three 
campuses within the USC system. 
The three.campuses are USC Aiken, 
Coastal, and Spartanburg. 

At Coastal, a classroom will be 
renovated this summer to create a 
tiered, u-shaped seating 
arrangement. In addition, an 8 
foot square television screen will 
be installed alonq with electronic 

hardware to communicate directly 
with the classroom instructor in 
Columbia. 

KIMBEL LIBRARY EXTENDS HOURS 

Kimbel Library has extended its 
hours on Monday through Thursday 
evenings for the remaining weeks of 
the semester. From now until 
Friday, May 8 library hours will be 
as follows: 

Monday - Thursday 8 a.m. - 10 p.m. 
Friday 8 a.m. - 5 p.m. 

"FREE" SUMMER SUBSCRIPTIONS! 

If you will not be on campus this 
summer, but would like to continue 
receiving "This Week," the public 
relations office will be happy to 
mail it to your summer address. 
Please call Kim Hillman, ext. 2007, 
to add your name to the mailing 
list. 

COASTAL CAROLINA PEOPLE 

o Dr. Dale Kolander, dean of the . ., 
E. Craig Wall, Sr. School~.,.,.of 
Business Administration, was the 
featured speaker last week at 
meetings of both the Conway Lions 
Club and the Conway Kiwanis Club. 
His topic was "Meeting the 
Educational Needs of the Business 
Community." 

o Gerald Groves, professor of 
English; Glenda Sweet, assistant 
professor of English; and Randall 
Wells, associate professor of 
English; spoke about Coastal's 
lecture tutorial approach toward 
English 101 at the USC system 
conference held on April 21 at usc­
Columbia. Also attending were John 
Durrell, dean of the School of 
Humanities; and David Hillard and 
Jill Sessoms, both assistant 
professors of English. 

o Jim Henderson, associate 
professor of government and inter­
national studies, has been named 
program chairman for the 1988 meet­
ing of the Southeastern Council on 
Latin American Studies. As chair­
man he is responsoble for organiz-



I 
ing sixteen panels treating the 
theme "Varieties of Transportation 
and Communication in Latin 
America." The site of the 1988 
meeting is the University of Miami. 

COASTAL CAROLINA SPORTS 

*CCC BASEBALL* 
May 8: Campbell University (H) 

7:30 p.m. 
May 9: Campbell University (H) 

2 p.m. 

CLASSIFIEDS: 

Stray cat needs a loving, 
responsible home. · (I'd keep him, 
but I already have three!) Very 
friendly, good-natured, .black male; 
neutered and current with shots. 
He was obviously someone's pet 
once, but I think he was abandoned. 
Please contact Janice Schuster at 
ext. 2408 or 236-5827. 
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